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Australia is a member of a very small and despicable club of countries who still race 
greyhounds. It is a barbaric industry and no GWlC will improve it. Greyhound racing needs 
to be banned altogether, even if the betting industry is against it. Many other countries 
have banned this industry, so it is possible if the political will is there. 


